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Kyiv, April 13, 2022 

Enamine Operation Update 

Dear Customers, 

The situation in Kyiv keeps improving day by day, shops and restaurants are re-opening and people 
are returning to their homes in a continuous stream. More and more chemists come back to their 
labs and resume their projects at Enamine. Currently, over 300 chemists are already back to work, 
and we estimate this number to grow up to 400-500 colleagues within the next couple of weeks. 
We have restored the synthesis of building blocks, REAL Compounds, as well as custom synthe sis,  
including FTE research projects in our Kyiv’s facility. Along with our absolute capacity to 
resynthesize building blocks in larger amounts as before, the resumption of the supplies from 
Ukraine has allowed us to return 2.5-, 5-, and 10-gram amounts to our building block catalogue. 
Following our contingency plan at the war outbreak, we completely switched to supplies from our 
warehouses in US and Latvia, both largely limited to the 1-gram batch size. Now, we are resuming 
supplies of the larger amounts from our Kyiv stock and via resynthesis! Please check our offer at 
https://enaminestore.com/.  

The quick supply of the building blocks is crucial. Even though the infrastructure in Ukraine has 
been significantly damaged during the war and despite express courier services have been 
suspended for the time being, our logistics specialists have organized a 3-day ground 
transportation route from Kyiv to our EU-based site in Latvia. This means that delivery time from 
Ukraine to your lab will be cut down to around 7-10 days very soon. Delivery time from US and EU 
local stores is as always 1-2 days. 

We are looking forward to receiving your new inquiries and orders! This is the best way you can 
help us. 

 

Faithfully Yours, 

Enamine Team 


